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CHRISTIAN FATHERS AND MOTHERS.

Sub.-ta-itially, the Christian famlly is mnade Up of the
father and the inother cordially and strenuousiv co-oper-
ating in the ail-important work of bringing up their
children and of renderiiig them wvorthy of the ulihate
designs of God in their creation. These combilied
efforts of father and inother should resuit for their chl-
dren in the possession of God in lieaven,-the one great
object of ail our hope. The sublimnity of this mission of
Christian parents Nvith regard to those confided. to their
care is apparent to anyone, eniightened by faitii, Who
reflects upon the functioxi of the ieast of the elect in
heaven, and considers, the increase of accidentai giory
secured thereby to the holy and august Trinit, and the
correspondiung inc.-ease of spiendor and eternal joy for
the father and inother whvlo have been the cause for that
one of the eiect of sucli transcending happiness.

But even iu this world there is nc happiness, if %ve
except that of souis consecrated entireiy to God in tle
priesthood or religion, comnparable to the very real bap-
piness of the truiy Christian father or niother.

And finaiiy, from a social point of view, ever e-xcepting
the religions, and the priest, nowhere do we flnd influence
and action so necessary and powerful as the parental in


